

Dear BMI Songwriters, Composers & Publishers,

I hope this note finds you and your loved ones well during these unprecedented times. Despite the heightened impact of COVID-19, I want to reassure you that BMI is taking all necessary steps to ensure that our business can continue to operate as usual and we can keep offering you the best service and support possible.

While our united effort to stop the spread of COVID-19 has changed our daily lives, we know something that will never change is your incredible creativity and passion for making music. No matter what happens, you can continue to count on BMI to protect your rights and royalties and celebrate your exceptional creative work. We hope you find this resource helpful and we'll continue to update it in the coming weeks.

Please know that despite the challenging circumstances we're all facing, BMI is dedicated to our mission of making sure you are paid for the use of your music, whenever and wherever it is played. As always, thank you for your trust. BMI is a family, and our hope is that you focus on your health and wellbeing, while we focus on the rest.

My best,

Mike O'Neill

President and CEO

Wike D'woill

BMI